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August 5, 2013

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re: Request of CLEC provider Kissimmee Utility Authority to Cancel Competitive
(Alternative) Local Exchange Telecommunications Service Certificate (CLEC (also referred
to in the alternative as ALEC))FPSC Certificate No: 7642/FPSC Company Code: TX514

Dear Commission Clerk:

I represent and write on behalf of the Kissimmee Utility Authority (KUA). KUA holds a certificate for
Competitive Local Exchange Telecommunications service with the Commission (Certificate No. 7642 and
Company Code TX514). As KUA does not offer CLEC services to the public and has no CLEC services
customers, KUA wishes to cancel its CLEC effective immediately.

I would be grateful for written confirmation of the cancellation. | can be reached at the address above
or at my email address of glacerte@kua.com.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Thanks so much.

Very truly yours,

Arthur J. “Grant” Lacerte Jr.
Vice President and General Counsel

Serving the Kissimmee Area Since 1901
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